
National Indigenous  
People’s Day
On June 21, we invite all  
New Brunswickers to join in 
the celebration of National 
Indigenous People’s Day. 
It’s a day to honour the 
strength, resilience and 
leadership of Indigenous 
peoples across Canada,  
and in our province.
Today we celebrate
First Nations traditions,
values and identity, which
are embedded in our
province’s history and are
crucial to the success of
New Brunswick’s future.
The Government of
New Brunswick looks 
forward to continuing to 
work together to build a
strong New Brunswick
for all people.

	


